Sharon Victor

September 23, 2020

Washington State Department of Ecology, PO Box 47600

Olympia, WA 98504-7600

Dear Director Watson and Department of Ecology,

As Washington resident and human being, I believe I am called to care for both the well-being of
communities and the earth as a whole. We must invest in a livable future that is safe for all to thrive.
Building the world 's largest tracked gas-to-methanol plant in Washington does not support our
state's commitment to reducing climate pollution, nor does it align with my personal values of

stewardship and justice.

The second Supplemental Environmental Impact Statement for the Kalama methanol refinery
clearly shows that this project is dirty, dangerous, and unwise.

Please reject the Northwest Innovation Work's proposed methanol refinery in Kalama and deny its

Shorelines Permit. Thank you.

Sincerely,
SS Victor



